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22nd  March 2019 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 

It has been another busy fortnight at Stanhope Road School and it is hard to believe we only 
have three weeks until the end of Term 1 which concludes on Friday 12th April. 

All our love and support goes out to Christchurch and especially the Muslim community, we 
stand with you in solidarity. Thank you to our amazing Haututanga student leaders who 
organised our “We Are Aotearoa Day” and  our families for supporting this today. 

Staffing-At the end of Term 1 Mrs Chan will be leaving Stanhope Road School and relocating 
out of Auckland, Sue has worked at Stanhope Road School for 16 years. During Term 2 Mrs 
Wase will also be relocating out of Auckland after 25 years at Stanhope Road. We will miss 
them both  tremendously and thank them both for their amazing contributions they have  
made at Stanhope Road and wish them well for future endeavours. After a thorough 
appointment process we will be welcoming Angela Smith as our new Office Manager and Jo 
Ayton as our new Finance Officer/PA.  

Year 7 Grit Week, what a fantastic week our Year 7’s have had and they have shown amazing 
GRIT this week and challenging themselves at Rocket Ropes, Camp Day at School, SOS 
Survival training at Muriwai, Coast to Coast Walk, Bubble Soccer, Can Cooking and Swimming 
challenges. There are lots of amazing photos on our school Facebook page. Thank you to the 
Haututanga teachers for their support during the week. I would also like to thank Miss Bell for 
the hours and hours she spent organising GRIT WEEK and all the amazing opportunities our 
Year 7 students had this week. 

Kia Kaha  

Zane Wilson-Principal 

 

Thank you to all the families who attended Home School Conferences on Wednesday and 
Thursday last week we had approximately 91% of our families who attended these 
important meetings. It is wonderful to see parents taking such an active interest in their 
child’s learning. If you did not make an appointment and would still like to meet with 
your child’s teacher and they will find a time for you. 




